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SENIOR COUNCIL MEETING 
Senior Council Meeting every Thursday at lunch.  Please come this Thursday October 4, 2018 in B111 
during lunch to meet your executive council.  New members always welcome!  Bring your ideas.   
 
WORK SAFE TEST IN LIBRARY  
For all those students who have not yet passed the Work Safe Test in Planning 10, there will be an 
opportunity for re-write after school in SUCCESS on Thursday October 4, 2018 in the library. Bring a pen/ 
pencil.   
 
GRAD TRANSITION MEETING 
There will be a MANDATORY meeting for ALL grade 12 students who are graduating this year in the C4D 
on October 3, 2018 during Tutorial.  There will be 2 sessions in the morning.  The first session will start at 
8:50am sharp. All mentors may attend a second meeting at lunch hour.  Bring a pen and pencil to the 
meeting. Attendance will be taken. 

 
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES FOR GRADES 11 & 12  
If you are interested in any of the following opportunities, please come to the Career Centre in Students 
Services for an application form and for more information:    

• VANCOUVER OPERA WORK EXPERIENCE OPPORTUNITIES- 
• TEEN MENTORS – BIG BROTHERS/SISTERS OR GREATER VANCOUVER 
• BURNABY MORESPORTS – BASKETBALL PROGRAM 
• BONSOR BIG BOO !  

 
ATTN GRADE 11 AND 12’S - Interested in MINI MED SCHOOL 
BC Children's Hospital is once again offering Mini Med School.  You will learn the latest biomedical and 
clinical research. This is a 6 week seminar series (Wednesdays 7-9pm, starting October 17th) at BC 
Children's Hospital Research Institute. This year's topic is "Healthy Starts for a Healthy Life".  It is free. Each 
school is permitted to nominate two students. If you are interested in attending, please email Ms. Falsetto 
(laida.falsetto@burnabyschools.ca) with a brief explanation as to why you want to attend. This must be 
submitted before Wednesday, October 3. More information is on the website  
  https://www.bcchr.ca/events/mini-med-school/mini-med-school-vancouver 
 
 
STUDENT FEES DUE 
Please come by the office and pay your student fees if you haven’t done so already. 
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ATTN GRADE 10-12 
Are you interested in learning more about Medical Research? The BC Children's Hospital Research Institute 
is offering a DISCOVERY DAY IN SCIENCE on December 4.  Each school is permitted to send two 
students. Please email a short explanation as to why you want to attend the Discovery Day in Science 
before Friday, October 12 to laida.falsetto@burnabyschools.ca. More information is on the website 
here: https://bcchr.ca/events/high-school-student-events/discovery-days/student-registration 
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